THE LEGAL CENTER FOR PEOPLE WITH DISABILITIES AND OLDER PEOPLE

AND

THE COLORADO SECRETARY OF STATE

INVITE YOU TO PARTICIPATE IN AN ELECTRONIC VOTING MACHINE DEMONSTRATION EXHIBIT!

The federal and state Help America Vote Acts (HAVA) require that every polling place in Colorado have at least one fully accessible voting system in place by January 2006.  Several vendors of electronic voting machines will have their accessible voting machines available at the State Capitol in Denver for members of the Colorado disability community to try out, evaluate and provide feedback to state and local elections officials.  Election officials selecting new voting systems to meet HAVA accessibility requirements will use information obtained from this event to assist with their decisions.

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 10, 2005

9:00 AM - 4:00 PM

THE STATE CAPITOL, BASEMENT, SOUTH SIDE
Sighted guides and sign language interpreters will be available.  However, to ensure that all participates receive effective accommodations, please contact Faith Gross or Deb Miller at The Legal Center by Monday, January 31, 2005 to request any specific accommodations that you need to participate.

We can be reached at 303-722-0300, 1-800-288-1376, or by e mail at fgross@thelegalcenter.org and dmiller@thelegalcenter.org
This is your opportunity to have a voice in how you cast your vote in the future!

